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Acknowledgement - Back Packs, Purses, Bags 

 
 
 
     McLaren Oak Bridge Partial Hospital Program strives to ensure the safety of all 

patients, staff and families.  It is vitally important that all measures of safety are taken 

to control the possibility that weapons, illegal drugs and other paraphernalia are not 

brought into the facility.  This acknowledgement serves to inform clients of the need to 

keep all backpacks, large purses, bags etc at home.  These items will not be allowed in 

the program.  Anyone trying to bring these items into the PHP will be asked to leave 

and will not be allowed in the patient care area.  Anyone riding the van service that 

attempts to bring these items into the program and can not get a ride home will be 

asked to sit in the lobby until the afternoon van service comes and again will not be 

allowed into the patient care area. Small cocktail type purses are permitted and 

McLaren and Teachout security reserves the right to ask to search clients or their 

belongings to ensure safety of others in the program.  Thank you for your consideration 

with this extremely important issue. 

 
 
Acknowledged by: 
 
Patient Signature _________________________________Date _______________ 
 
Witness:______________________________________ Date______________  
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